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I am excited to continue our learning journey 
and build on all the superb progress that we all 
made last year. 

If at any point you wish to discuss any issues 
then please do not hesitate to contact me. 

  

        
      

shorts or tracksuit bottoms, plimsolls or 
trainers). No earings are to be worn on PE 
days! 

Also, please send in a pair of wellies 
(labelled) as we will be enjoying playtime 
outside all autumn long. 
 
As school provide all stationary there is 
no need for children to bring in their own. This term in class 7 our Topic is, Blue Abyss. 

We will be exploring the wonders beneath sea level from the 
Great Barrier Reef to water bodies closer to home. We will get 
the chance to study different sea creatures and even create and 
design our very own! Our Art skills will be put to the test when 
drawing and sketching detailed pictures of the sea and all that 
live in it. 

Year 4 will be continuing their Music appreciation lesson each 
week by listening to different pieces of music and expressing 
how it makes them feel. By using different pieces of music, the 
children will be writing stories based on the interpretation of the 
music. 

Times Tables. 

There is a big push for all children to master their times tables. 
Please allow your child to access mathsshed.com to practice. 

 
Educational Visits and assemblies this half term: 

There are no planned school trips at this time.  

 

Homework: 

All children’s homework will be completed online for Maths and 
Spellings. Homework will be set on Wednesday and it is expected to 
be completed by Wednesday 9:00am of the following week. If children 
cannot access the internet at home, there will be a homework club 
Monday and Tuesday after school. If homework is not completed at 
home, they will have to miss some of their lunch and do it Wednesday 
lunch time. Both Spelling and Maths homework will now be completed 
using spellingshed.com. 

We believe children’s reading skills will progress at a greater rate if 
they were given more opportunities to read in a comforting 
environment. Therefore parents and carers will be expected to read 
with their children at least three times a week in KS2. Reading 
intervention will take place this half term to help with the progression 
in reading. 


